
NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
Friday, January 28, 2022

9:00 AM

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a
Special Called Meeting on Friday, January 28, 2022.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the items on the agenda which is attached
to this Notice.

Action will be taken.

Due to current physical distancing guidelines related to reducing the spread of the
Delta and Omicron variants of Covid-19 on the rise in Buncombe County, there will

be extremely limited space for the community attendees in the Board Room. The
Special Called Meeting will be available for viewing live via Asheville City Schools

YouTube page.

To make a virtual public comment instructions can be found below. Public comment
is limited to 30 minutes. Virtual public comment is being used for health and safety

reasons. If someone is unable to give a comment virtually, they may provide an
in-person comment following the Board’s normal procedures including the limitation

on the number of in-person speakers.
Public Comment Guidelines

https://www.ashevillecityschools.net/Page/5472
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CkjS-volqbAthEjptE3cpbq26Fq4yNrZ/view?usp=sharing

